
SAVAGE CREEK SENIOR MEN’S GOLF CLUB


Hello Members,


Your Executive Committee is pleased to send our warmest Season’s Greetings to 
all our members. Our best wishes to you and your loved ones for a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year.


2024 was the most successful golfing year in the short five-year existence of our 
Club. We scheduled thirty rounds of golf and completed twenty-nine with only 
one rainout. Monday morning golf was blessed with fabulous weather and great 
golf for our members.


Our year-end AGM was highly successful with the unanimous approval of our first 
Governance Manual which will allow our Club to maintain a fully functional 
manual under our mandate to have “FUN”. Our BBQ’s hosted by our members 
and our tournaments provided us with great meals and challenging rounds of 
golf. This format will continue into our 2025 season.


Our first round of golf for 2025 will be on Monday, March 17 which happens to be 
St. Patrick’s Day. To celebrate opening day, we will provide beverages for our 
membership.


Please note, we are looking for new members! Our Governance manual has 
capped our membership at 150 members for the 2025 season. There is presently 
no waitlist. Application forms are available on our website www.scsmgc.com.


Happy Holidays,


Lindsay Lawrence


Club Captain

http://www.scsmgc.com

